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WK Chiu

Subject: RE: 0324EW- Enquiry from Environmental Consultant Ltd

 

 

From: Jeff Bent [mailto:jbent@worldwideflight.com.hk]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 12:45 PM 
To: daisyauyeung@meinhardt.com.hk 

Cc: wkchiu@meinhardt.com.hk; 'Justin Tung'; 'Admin' 
Subject: RE: 0324EW- Enquiry from Environmental Consultant Ltd 

 

You may wish to note that while the IMO regulation that commenced in January 2020 mandates bunker sulfur 

content of <0.5% for ocean-going vessels, the bunker for sale in Hong Kong is generally ~0.03% sulfur content, far 

lower than the legal requirement.  It’s because the bunker providers use the same fuel for local vessels, which have 

a requirement of <0.05% sulfur content.  The refiners keep the sulfur content comfortably below the limit. 

 

https://www.epd.gov.hk/epd/english/environmentinhk/air/prob_solutions/guide-air-pollution-control-fuel-for-

vessels-regulation.html 

 

Best, 

Jeff 

 

 

From: Daisy Au Yeung [mailto:daisyauyeung@meinhardt.com.hk]  

Sent: Tuesday, 14 April 2020 10:53 AM 

To: 'Admin' <admin@worldwidecruiseterminals.com.hk> 

Cc: 'WK Chiu' <wkchiu@meinhardt.com.hk> 

Subject: RE: 0324EW- Enquiry from Environmental Consultant Ltd 

 

Dear Emily, 

 

Also, we would like to have the oil supply company for the cruises which they are currently using. Would you be able 

to provide? 

 

Thanks a lot for your help. 

 

Daisy Au Yeung 
Environmental Consultant 

 

 
  

 
  
Meinhardt Infrastructure and Environment Limited 

 
Direct: +852 2859 5851 

 

 

 

 

From: Daisy Au Yeung [mailto:daisyauyeung@meinhardt.com.hk]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:40 AM 

To: 'Admin' 
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Cc: 'WK Chiu' 

Subject: RE: 0324EW- Enquiry from Environmental Consultant Ltd 

 

Dear Emily, 

 

Thanks for your help. 

 

Per our conversation with your colleague, we understand that the shop calls for 2019 is not yet published. Hence, 

would you please be able to provide us the details of the ship calls for 2017 (Total call is 190)? Ie. What ship has 

been docked and the dates.  

 

Thanks again. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Daisy Au Yeung 
Environmental Consultant 

 

 
  

 
  
Meinhardt Infrastructure and Environment Limited 

 
Direct: +852 2859 5851 

 

 

 

 

From: Admin [mailto:admin@worldwidecruiseterminals.com.hk]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 11:26 AM 

To: 'Daisy Au Yeung' 
Cc: 'WK Chiu' 

Subject: RE: 0324EW- Enquiry from Environmental Consultant Ltd 

 

Dear Daisy,  

Thank you for your e-mail. 

I had forward your request to my colleagues, and our management have noted your enquiry and will come back to 

you shortly. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused as there might have been errors occurred receiving your previous emails. 

  

Should you have any queries or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Best Regards, 

Emily  

Terminal Operations Team 

Worldwide Cruise Terminals 

http://www.kaitakcruiseterminal.com.hk 


